
Brody  Jenner’s  Mom  Thinks
Avril Lavigne Is ‘the One’

Has the heartbreaker we loved to watch on The Hills finally
found his dream girl?  If you ask Brody Jenner’s mom, Linda
Thompson, Avril Lavigne might be the one that sticks around in
her son’s life. According to E! Online, when Thompson was
asked if she thought the two would be together forever, she
said, “I actually do yeah.”  What makes the pair so perfect
for each other?  “They have the same sense of humor,” Thompson
said.  “They both love to laugh and have fun.  They both have
a little streak of irreverence which is pretty delightful and
a lot of fun to be with.”

Does your parents’ approval of your partner matter? Cupid’s
Advice:
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As much as we sometimes can’t stand the nagging voices and
opinions of our parents, deep down most of us care about what
they have to say about our significant others.  Cupid has some
theories on why that is:

1. Honesty: As open and honest as you feel your friends are,
nobody in this world will break the truth down for you like
the people that have known you the longest — your parents.

2. They know everything about you: Your parents have seen you
through the good, the bad and the ugly.  Who better to know
who is perfect for you than the people that know the most
about you?

3. They truly want the best for you: Although it may be hard
to see sometimes, your parents sincerely want what’s best for
you. They want you to be happy.  So, don’t forget that when
they’re  giving  their  opinions,  it’s  always  with  the  best
intentions.


